
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                 
                                                                                                                 Friday 17th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,                                                             

 
               
 
We have begun to explore numbers 9 and 10. We are learning to represent 9 and 10 in  

different ways. We are using 10 frames, fingers and beads to subitise groups of 9 and 10. We 

have been arranging 9 and 10 items into smaller groups to support the children to conceptually subitise 

these larger numbers and explore their composition e.g. I know it is 9 because I can see a 6 and a 3. You 

can support your child to develop their subitising skills through playing games such as ‘Don’t count, see 

the amount!’ Enter the title below into an online search bar to join the Numberblocks in this educational 

maths game all about the core numeracy skill of subitising.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We celebrated British Science Week through conducting science  

experiments centred around following the children’s interest in  

rainbows. You can see our science experiments unfolding on our twitter  page @stannestanleyf2   

 

 

 

 

Wishing all of the wonderful women in our lives a Happy Mother’s Day.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Bell & Miss Murphy  

 


